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 Newsletter 

 

Spring Term 

Friday 17th February 2017 

Dear Parents, 

What a busy half term it has been! I hope that you 

all enjoy a relaxing break next week. 

 

Super Hero Day 

There were lots of ‘super’ 

t h i n g s  g o i n g  o n  i n  

Reception and Year One     

today for Super Hero Day. 

The costumes were fabulous! 

Thank you for supporting these theme days. As you 

can see we all really enjoy them! 

Key Stage One were also very lucky to  be visited 

by the super heroes of our local community, the  

firefighters from Holmes Chapel Fire Station. 

They kindly brought their fire engine to school and 

gave the children a guided tour. Many thanks to 

the guys for taking time out of their busy schedule 

to come and talk to us. 

Defibrillator 

You  may have noticed a green box outside the  

entrance to school. This week we have had a  

defibrillator fitted. A defibrillator is a device that 

gives a high energy electric shock to the heart 

through the chest wall to someone who is in  

cardiac arrest. This high energy shock is called  

defibrillation, and it's an essential life saving step 

in the chain of survival. Our defibrillator has been 

sited outside so that both school and community 

can use it, should it be needed. 

PTA AGM 

PTA are holding their AGM on Thursday 2nd March  

at 7.30pm. Everyone is welcome and remember you 

are all already members! They are currently looking 

for someone to fill the position of secretary. If 

you would like to know more about the role or are 

interested in the position, please see Louise Guy. 

Spring School Disco 

It is time to get on your  

dancing shoes and put the 

S p r i n g  D i s c o  i n  y o u r  

diary! The disco will be in the 

school hall on Friday 24th 

M a r c h .  T i m e s  t o  b e  

confirmed. 

Key Dates 

Thurs 2nd March—PTA AGM 7.30pm Bears Head 

Friday 24th March - Spring Disco 
 

Brereton Bears is always there if you need before and 

after school care. Just call in to the school office for 

more details.  

 

 

 
 

Today I want to celebrate my wonderful staff 

team who always go the extra mile. 

 

Today I have seven members of staff dressed up 

as superheroes.  

 

Already this year my teachers have transformed 

themselves into witches and teenagers in order to 

excite your child’s imagination and inspire          

fabulous creative writing. 

 

I hope they all have a relaxing, refreshing break 

next week. They deserve it! 


